

Dear God's Beloved at LBUMC:

It is my great joy to relay to you that we will be singing in church, beginning this Sunday, June 20th! Due to the new CDC and California government guidelines and in keeping with direction from our Bishop, the relaxing of restrictions will be implemented in our worship life at LBUMC in the following ways:

We will be able to sing and recite and respond in liturgy WITH masks on indoors. (For those who have been vaccinated). Every other row will be open for seating and everyone will seat themselves in the proximity to others at their comfort level. Registration and Health check-in will still be required with expanded capacity indoors and continued outdoor seating. For additional safety, we will have fans blowing outwards to increase airflow and plan to have air purifiers soon. If you have any questions or concerns, please be in touch.

May God be with us all as we gradually re-emerge and re-connect in cherished and familiar ways! In Faith, Hope, and Love,

Pastor Lynn